
TO:  Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 
 
FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council 
 
SUBJECT: Gossett Brothers Nursery, 1202 Route 35, South Salem  
  
DATE:   October 6, 2020 
 

 
A review of the wine making process found at the link below raises some questions 
about the environmental effects of both waste water and discharges into the air.  The 
Gossett Brothers business plan states the intent to make 600 gallons of wine on 
premise. 
 
The CAC would like to understand if the chemicals in the waste water from wine making 
at Gossett Brothers can be sufficiently removed by the current septic system.  The CAC 
would also like to know if there is any risk from airborne chemical in that process. 
 
https://www.bcwgc.org/sites/default/files/uploads/Wastewater%20Management%20-
%20Final%20Digital.pdf 
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